
MEMO 
 
To: Joe Freeman 
From: Thomas E. Samoluk 
Subject: Buell Wesley Frazier Polygraph 
Date: July 12, 2017 
 
I received the attached letter from Mr. Paul Haller regarding Buell Wesley Frazier’s polygraph 
examination.  I did a little “Freeman sleuthing” and found three relevant documents.  Basically, 
the Dallas Police and Archives told the HSCA that neither of them had it.  In the third 
document, Blakey wrote to Justice asking them for it.  I did not find a response to Blakey’s 
letter.  I doubt it turned up, but anything you could do or suggest would be appreciated.  I would 
like to write back to Haller and say the polygraph results are not in the file.  Anything you can 
do would be appreciated.  Please do not spend any time on this other than thinking if there is any 
other way to search for a response to Blakey’s letter to Justice.  I think I covered all the ways to 
search for it.  Let’s talk about it when you have a minute.  Thanks. 


